
 

 
 

Admission and Licensing of  

Licensed Lay Ministers (LLMs) 

& Triennial Re-licensing of LLMs 
 

Saturday 4th October 2025, 2.30pm 

Ely Cathedral  
 

As members together of his body, Christ calls us all to minister in his name and, 

according to our gifts, to be instruments of his love in the world.  

Licensed Lay Ministers are called to serve the Church of God and to work together 

with clergy and other ministers. They are to lead public worship, to preach and 

teach the word of God, to assist at the eucharist and to share in pastoral and 

evangelistic work. They are to encourage the ministries of God’s people, as the 

Spirit distributes gifts among us all. They are called to help the whole Church to 

participate in God’s mission to the world. 
 

Please pray 

for those to be admitted and licensed 

and for all those to be re-licensed, 

for their families and friends, for their ministry teams, 

and for the places and communities where they will serve. 
 

Almighty and everlasting God,  

by whose Spirit the whole body of the Church  

 is governed and sanctified:  

hear our prayer which we offer for all your faithful people,  

that in their vocation and ministry  

they may serve you in holiness and truth  

to the glory of your name;  

through our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ,  

who is alive and reigns with you,  

in the unity of the Holy Spirit,  

one God, now and for ever. Amen. 



 
 

 

 

Licensed Lay Ministers to be admitted and licensed 

 

 

Anne Carter to minister in Buckden with the Offords. 

 

Angela Deavall to minister in West Leightonstone and  

South Leightonstone. 

 

Julie Hughes to minister in Whittlesford. 

 

Simon Kershaw to minister in St Ives. 

 

Stewart Piper to minister in March. 

 

Raine Thorrold to minister in Upwell St Peter and Outwell. 

 

Trevor Webb to minister in Warboys with Broughton and  

Bury with Wistow 

 

 


